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Copy to:
H.E. Mr. Modi Moshe Ephraim
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Johan de Wittlaan 5
2517 JR Den Haag
E-mail: consular@hague.mfa.gov.il / administration1@hague.mfa.gov.il 

(Plaats, datum)
Dear Minister

I am writing in grave concern for 20-year-old Ahmad Manasra, a Palestinian from East Jerusalem held in Eshel Prison in southern Israel. His mental health has deteriorated to a life-threatening degree during solitary confinement. I am concerned that if the Supreme Court decides to keep him in prison, he will suffer even more. Having served more than two thirds of his sentence, Ahmad Manasra is eligible for parole, with special regard for the health conditions he developed during his incarceration and after suffering ill-treatment from when he was 13 years old.  

I call on you to ensure the release of Ahmad Manasra so that he can access health and social services. Israel, a party to the Convention on the Rights of the Child (CRC), has obligations to ensure that the deprivation of liberty of children is “used only as a measure of last resort and for the shortest appropriate period of time”. Pending his release, Manasra should immediately be removed from solitary confinement and given healthcare in compliance with medical ethics, including confidentiality and informed consent. 

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres, The Netherlands)
